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Public Comments by Case 
 

Total Comments: 2 
In Favor: 0 
Opposed: 2 
Undecided: 0 

Filing 
Support 

Commenter Source Comments 

No    

 Lottie Voller Web I am calling to ask if the Clean Energy Implementation Plan, will raise customer costs. The hearing is October 
10, 2024 at 6 pm. If it effects our rates, I am not in favor of that. Costs are already so high at the grocery store 
and gas pump, basically anything we all buy has skyrocketed in price. Please don't pass this cost onto the 
customers.  

 Aaron 
Nonnenmacher 

E-mail Stop the madness!  It's so frustrating to see the price of things skyrocketing over the last several years.  All due 
to the greed of corporations.   There is no need to have the American public suffer to line the pockets of already 
rich men.  Now  Pacific power wants to raise their rates AGAIN over the next few years.  Why? The 
government is essentially  forcing people to use Electric vehicles.  The power grid can't  handle this vast 
consumption  of energy. Especially since they want to remove dams and resist the use of nuclear energy which 
is the most efficient power source we have.  
 
It's even more frustrating that Pacific Power is our only choice. We have no alternate means of power.  We the 
people are being held hostage by the power company. 
 
Let's start using common sense and build more nuclear energy plants and create more energy to drive the cost 
lower.  People shouldn't be put in a position where they have to choose to pay the power bill or buy groceries.  
 
No more raising rates or give us the option to choose a different provider.  
 

 

 

 


